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Andrea Gyger

From: jnelsoncox 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 5:06 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet voting

I am writing to let you know that I am opposed to internet voting and that I believe it will only lead to more fraud.  I 

believe we should go back to the way it was where every one had to show up with identification at the polls and it was a 

matter of pride and respect to be able to vote!!! 

Sincerely, Janet Nelson Cox  

 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Tablet 




